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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 
 

 
SPONSOR K. Martinez 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

02/06/14 
 HB 269 

 
SHORT TITLE Probate Court Docket Fees SB  

 
 

ANALYST Jorgensen 
 

REVENUE (dollars in thousands) 
 

Estimated Revenue Recurring 
or 

Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected FY14 FY15 FY16 

NFI Unknown Unknown Recurring 
Judicial 

Education Fund
 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Revenue Decreases) 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
House Bill 269 increases the probate court filing fee by $5 to support the judicial educational 
fund. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
The table above reflects an unknown fiscal impact. Because probate courts are county courts, 
data on number of case filings and fees collected is not tracked by the AOC. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
The AOC notes that the additional revenue would allow the Judicial Education Center more 
resources to bring judicial education to all judges, regardless of their courts. 
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